
 

Grange Gives $10,000 Grant to Perry County Fair 

 
 

 
 

 

Annually Perry Valley Grange may use up to 10% of funds in its 
custodial account from the sale of its property in 2014 for community 

service projects.   With these funds, the Grange finances many 
different causes including one major gift each year.   The big project 
in 2018 was making a $10,000 grant to the Perry County Fair’s capital 

improvement fund.    The eventual goal of this fund is to bring 
municipal water and sewage service to the fairgrounds.  Fair 

President Darwin Kitner (left) accepted the Grange’s donation from 
Grange officials Linda Byers and Krista Pontius when the first public 

announcement of the project was made at a June 2018 “Concert in the 
Park”.  



The formal presentation of the $10,000 grant from Perry Valley Grange was made to fair 
officials in August at a special program from the stage during the annual Perry County Fair. 

 

 
 

 


